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We have begun the final quarter of the 2016-2017 school year.  Right now, the focus of your student should be on a strong finish and you can help.  Your attention and involvement in this effort will reinforce the importance you place on your child’s education.  Please take the following steps to support your student during this critical time.

1. Reinforce positive and successful school habits.  Attention in class, homework, test preparation, and attendance are key factors in a strong finish to the school year.

1. Access and review your student’s class progress and testing schedules on Parent Portal.

1.  Help your student set goals and create an appropriate plan to improve current weaknesses and prepare for final exams.

1. Identify tutoring and study assistance classes available at the school and encourage your student to attend.  

1. Help your student to increase focus and effort.  ‘Coasting’ is a natural, but deadly tendency at the conclusion of the school year.

Your involvement is a tremendous positive factor for a strong finish.  Your interest, willingness, and dedication to helping your child succeed provides an unmistakable and perhaps appreciated message.  Your child will thank you for it someday.  Should you or your student require any additional assistance, please let us know.


